
Beautiful SAVIOR Lutheran Church 
9800 SE 92nd Ave 

Happy Valley, OR 97086 

WEDNESDAY (continued) SUNDAY 2/3 
  8:00 am Prayer in Prayer Chapel 
  9:00 am Worship Service 
10:30 am Classes for All Ages 
12:00 pm Heaven’s Grace Church 
  1:00 pm FOL Church 
  5:00 pm Bethel Church 
  6:00 pm Women’s AA-Spkr/Disc 

 
MONDAY 2/4 
  4:45 pm Stretching & Breathing 
 

TUESDAY 2/5 
12:30 pm Parkinson’s Group 
  6:30 pm Stephen Ministry 
  7:00 pm AA Meeting 
 

WEDNESDAY 2/6 
  9:00 am Clothing Ministry 
  2:00 pm Pinochle (Seniors group) 
  4:45 pm Stretching & Breathing 

  6:00 pm ReFuel Dinner 
  6:30 pm Truth Project Class 
 Youth Group 
  7:00 pm BSLC Choir 
 

THURSDAY 2/7 
  6:30 pm Worship Committee Mtg 
  7:00 pm AA Mtg-Big Book Study 
 

SATURDAY 2/9 
  8:15 am Stretching & Breathing 
10:00-12:00 Gifts of Love 
 

SUNDAY 2/10 
  8:00 am Prayer in Prayer Chapel 
  9:00 am Worship Service 
10:30 am Classes for All Ages 
12:00 pm Heaven’s Grace Church 
  1:00 pm FOL Church 
  5:00 pm Bethel Church 
  6:00 pm Women’s AA-Spkr/Disc 

BSLC Connections 

We would like to pray for you! If you have public prayer requests you 
can share them on the Connection Card or call the office. 

Pray for Family 
Provide strength and comfort for those struggling physically: 

Pray for One Another 

9:00 a.m. February 3, 2019 

Do Good with Jesus 

Ministry Staff 

Pray for Community 
Draw to faith in Christ Jesus: Michelle, Jean, Doug, Wanda, Candice, 
Robyn, Garry, Arlene, Sam, Tyler, Kristin 

Pastor 
pastormark@bslc.com 

 
Youth Ministry 
stori@bslc.com 

 
Preschool 

alyxis@bslc.com 
 

Office 
patti@bslc.com 
kathy@bslc.com 

Elders 
elders@bslc.com 

 
Directors Board 

directorsboard@bslc.com 
 

Phone 
503.788.7000  

Web: www.bslc.com  

Give online by 
texting BSLC  

to 77977. 
 

Download the 
BSLC app: 

Text bslcapp to 
77977 

Wi-Fi Password:  
Guest2Int  

Gifts of Love 
We want to reach out to and connect with our 
preschool families and community.  One way we 
are doing that is to host a morning of crafts for all 
ages.  This will happen on Feb 9 from 10:00-noon.   
We can love these people face to face. 
 
HOW YOU CAN HELP 

• Bring quart size canning or  32 oz glass jars with a lid. 

• Bring muffins or fruit (bananas, grapes, cuties) 

• Old T-shirts for painting 

• Set up (8:00-10:00)  

• Clean up (noon-1:00) 
 

If you can bring or provide any of these, please list it on your 
Connection Card. 

Our next blood drive will be on Tuesday,  

Feb 26, from 1:00 pm - 6:00 pm down in the  

Fellowship Hall.  We have slots available  

since it runs longer than normal. Sign up in  

the lobby or call Marian. 

Saints Alive is our group for adventurous seniors.  
On Feb 14th they will head to Tigard to the Real Life 
Exhibit hosted by Medical Teams International. They 
will get to see, hear and feel what people in crisis 
live through daily.  After the exhibit, they will got to 

lunch at Cracker Barrell.  Cost is $5 for the bus and money for your 
lunch.  The adventure will last from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Please 
sign up in the lobby or Fellowship Hall. 

Mexico Mission Trip Sewing Needs 
Our 2019 Mexico Mission Trip, June 14-25 will include teaching 
sewing again this year.  Currently we are looking for volunteer 
teachers and the following donations:  

• Cotton fabric in 2 or more yard lengths 

• 1/2 inch wide double fold bias tape 

• Cotton or cotton blend thread 

• New or gently used women's and children's patterns 

• Cash Donation 
Mark your cash donation "Mexico Sewing" and place in offering. 
Donated sewing items mark "Mexico Sewing" and place in the 
Narthex closet cupboard.  Contact Chris B. Thank you for your 
ongoing support.  



Sundays 10:30-11:30 a.m.  
Kids Community Sunday                                  Youth 
Nursery (infants thru 3yr)                                         Middle School 
3yrs - 4yrs                    2nd - 3rd grade                     Sr. High 
K - 1st grade                  4th - 5th grade            
 

 
 

Adults  
Letters for Us - Come spend some time with us as we to 
go through Paul’s letters to a young pastor, Timothy.  We 
will gaze deeply into these letters, hearing the same 
words, and being prepared to seek and call our next 
pastor.  The class will bring us great value and give us 
insight and wisdom. (Teacher: Brad Owens, Fellowship A) 
 

Wednesdays 6:30 p.m. 
The Truth Project - We live in an age where the very concept of truth 
is challenged.  But how do we keep from being 
caught up in all the confusion?  On Wednesday 
evenings through February 27, you are invited to be 
part of an in-depth Christian worldview experience 
called “The Truth Project” produced by Focus on the Family.  Each 
night features a video presentation by Dr. Del Tackett followed by 
group discussion and debriefing that ends by 8:00.  Come prepared to 
exercise your brain, and your faith!   

February Monthly Verse  
“Love is patient, love is kind. It does not envy, it does not boast, it is not 
proud. It is not rude, it is not self-seeking, it is not easily angered, it keeps no 
record of wrongs. Love does not delight in evil but rejoices with the truth. It 
always protects, always trusts, always hopes, always perseveres.  1 Cor. 13.4-7 

 

 
I Set You Apart 

You can also takes notes to keep on the BSLC app. 

Message Notes Today 
Welcome  

Whom Shall I Fear 

Family Message  

Jeremiah 1:4-10, 17-19 

Message 

Confession 

Communion 

Announcements 

Offering 

Prayers 

Lord’s Prayer 

Benediction 

The flowers on the altar 
this Sunday are provided 
by Paul and Sue R in 
celebration of Erich,  their 
oldest grandson’s 15th 
birthday. 

Enjoy People & Walk Together 
 
 
 

 
Worship From a  Child’s Point of View 

 
What would children say to adults if children had the cognitive ability 
to reflect on and the language to express what they are experiencing 
in worship?  
 
When I am allowed to bring all I am and all I feel into worship…my 
joy, my wiggles, my hunger, my sadness, my love for my friends, my 
need to move, my desire to tell someone what I am thinking (I try to 
whisper but I haven’t quite grasped that yet)…when my whole self is 
welcomed and embraced by the congregation…that is when my 
whole self is encountering and being formed by the mystery, the 
wonder, the joy, and the grace of our Creator! I hope everyone who 
walks into this worship space is given the freedom to bring 
themselves and be transformed by the sacred connection of God 
and God’s children.  
 

Taken in part from http://welcomethelittleones.com/what-would-children-say-
about-the-way-adults-worship/ 

CareNetwork 

We have a staffed 
nursery upstairs for any 
tired or restless young 
ones (ages infant to 4 
years), as well as a Cry 
Room at the back of the 
sanctuary with speakers 
for hearing the service. 

In 1 Corinthians 11, Paul tells us of the power of Communion to  
forgive sins and unite us to Jesus and each other. Paul invites each of 
us to examine our self so that we receive this gift well.  Those who 
receive communion well are baptized Christians who:            
 1. Trust in Jesus as their Savior who provides full forgiveness   
           through His death on the cross.      
 2. Repent of all known sins, wanting to change their life.   

In this gift we received the real presence of Jesus and a real unity with 
each other. If you are not in agreement it is best to refrain and then 
come and discuss this with a pastor.  If a child has been prepared for 
communion by formal instruction, they are invited to receive this gift. 
Anyone may come to receive a blessing.  Grape juice and gluten/soy/
dairy/nut/corn/yeast-free options are available upon request. 

Communion Information   

        Elders: Brad, John, Mike Altar: Sharon 

Progressive Luncheon for Ladies! 
                    Think back to a time when you had really enjoyable time 
                       with other women.  Needless to say, it probably  
                           involved food.  Well, get your taste buds and  
                        laughing muscles ready for a unique kind of luncheon!  
Women's’ Fellowship is putting on a Progressive Luncheon on 
Saturday, March 16, from 11:00 to 1:00 p.m..  What is unique is we 
will move from table to table with each course, giving us the 
opportunity to interact and laugh with more women.  This is 
DEFINITELY a luncheon you want to invite your friends to! 
 

We are looking for more table hosts who will simply welcome the 
people at their table and facilitate any prompted discussion.  Instruction 
will be given ahead of time, so it will be easy to do.  If you would like to 
host a table, please mark your Connection Card. 
 

Hoping to see you there!  Women’s Fellowship Team 

Access to the Building 
We are changing the locks on all of the outside entry doors of this 
building of God’s.  This will happen on Feb 4.  If you need access to 
the building, we ask that you come to office and talk to Patti.  She will 

help you get ready for the change. 
 
We will be adding a keypad entry to the small door to the 
left of the main south entry.  This keypad will eliminate the 
need for a key to enter the building.  It will not be 
connected to the alarm system, so if the alarm is on, you 
will still need to use the alarm keypad to turn off the alarm. 

Enjoy People Warmly on a Sunday 
If you know the value of being able to get answers to your questions 
and welcomed warmly, we have a role for you.  The Connect Center 
is where new visitors can be given directions and request name tags 
and where notes are taken for others in the office.  This is a once-a 
month role that involves just before and after the service on a Sunday.  
Any interested persons can contact Patti in the office. 


